
 
 

To Tuesday 

 

 

Traffic delays are expected 
 
Issued:  Friday March 17, 2023 
 
When:  Monday, March 21 until the end of April 2023. 

daily between 7:00am and 5:00pm. 
 

Where: Latoria Blvd along the south side from Dunlin Rd to Ryder Hesjedal Way.  
 
What:  Frontage Improvements 
 

You may need to wait a few minutes when arriving at or leaving the neighborhood. 

• Expect single lane alternating traffic.  
• Existing bus stop will be temporarily relocated west of Ryder Hesjedal Way intersection.  
• Pedestrian sidewalk along south side to be closed during construction. 
• Emergency vehicles will always be given priority. 

 
Traffic personnel will be onsite to direct traffic. Please follow their directions, obey traffic signs, 
and use caution. 

Contact for the works: Scott Cownden  

Company: Northridge Excavating 

Phone # and/or email: 250-479-4373 

 

Get details and check traffic maps at www.colwood.ca/Roads 

http://www.colwood.ca/Roads


 
 

 

 


